
 
 

 
 

  
Department of Place 
Landscape Design and Conservation 
Team 
Britannia House 
Bradford 
BD1 1HX 
 
Tel:  (01274) 434605 
Email: jon.ackroyd@bradford.gov.uk 
 
Date:  February 2024 

Resident/Occupier 
 
 
 
 

  

Dear Resident/Occupier 
 
RE: Potential Conservation Area in Eccleshill 
 
We have been approached by members of the local community who have suggested that 
parts of Eccleshill be considered for designation as a Conservation Area.   
 
A preliminary assessment has now been prepared that outlines the architectural or historic 
interest and enclosed with this letter is a summary of the assessment and a map showing 
the potential boundary. The full assessment will be available on the Councils website: 
www.bradford.gov.uk/consultations and a paper copy is also available to view in Eccleshill 
Library, during opening hours.   
 
We welcome your views and any suggestions you might have on the boundary and the 
assessment document as well as whether you are supportive of the designation of a 
conservation area in Eccleshill.  Please email any comments to: 

conservation@bradford.gov.uk 
 
or return the attached comments sheet to: The Landscape, Design and Conservation 
Team, Bradford Council, 4th Floor, Britannia House, Bradford BD1 1HX by 31st March 
2024. 
 
Following on from this we will review all the feedback and comments and if the decision is 
to progress towards the designation of a conservation area, we will invite the local 
community to a consultation event where we will be happy to answer any questions you 
may have.  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Jon Ackroyd, Senior Conservation Officer 

http://www.bradford.gov.uk/consultations
mailto:conservation@bradford.gov.uk


 

 

 
 
 

COMMENTS SHEET – ECCLESHILL CONSERVATION AREA 
 
We welcome your comments and feedback about whether you are supportive of a 
Conservation Area in Eccleshill.  Please use the space provided and return to the 
Landscape, Design and Conservation Team, Bradford Council, 4th Floor, Britannia House, 
Broadway, Bradford BD1 1HX before 31st March 2024.  Alternatively, please email any 
comments to conservation@bradford.gov.uk  
 
 

1. Do you support the designation of a Conservation Area at Eccleshill? 
 
 
 
 
 

2. What are your thoughts on the initial proposed boundary for consideration? 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3. Do you have any comments to make about the Summary or Full Assessment? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

4. Any other comments 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                    Thank you for your comments and interest 

mailto:conservation@bradford.gov.uk

